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Application  No: Consultees Name: Comment:Received: Response:

18/12/2020  11:51:492020/5350/P COMMNT Dr P Winter Retaining a wooden door to the entrance to the garage would be more in keeping with neighbourhood, and in 

keeping with the current appearance from Christchurch Hill

21/12/2020  11:18:082020/5350/P OBJ H Lewis At present the facade in Christchurch Hill is harmonious with the street. The adjacent facades are of wood and 

blend in with the rest of that section of the street. Changing the gates to metal will make them stand out 

obtrusively.
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